

## IMPORTANT – We will no longer be sending text messages

## Please download our 'School Life' App ASAP so you do not miss out on important information

Your personal Log in details have been sent to you via email so please let nursery office know if you have not received these and we will get them sent out to you again.

'School Life' will be our primary method of communication and enables us to communicate more efficiently with the people that matter, you the parents/carers.

For you to access all the important notifications, such as messages and newsletters, you will need to download the app on to your smart phone if you have not already done so.

The 'School Life' app can be downloaded from either the Google Play store (for Android smartphones and tablets) or the Apple App Store (for iPhones, iPods and iPads). Search for 'school life official' and then look for the School Life logo.

